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“Let us not take ourselves too seriously. None of us has a monopoly on wisdom.” 

Queen Elizabeth II. 

Dear parents/ carers 

Over the May/ June half term break is the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

To celebrate this, we will be having a Jubilee Celebration Day on Wednesday 25th May. 

This will include: 

• Non-uniform Day (please wear Red, White and Blue) 

• A special School Lunch – see the poster below 

• Activities all day based on the Queen/ the Royal Family and Britain since 1952. 

We hope this will be a special and 

memorable day.  

Hopefully, weather permitting, we will be 

able to have our special lunch outside.  On 

this day, school will pay for every child to 

have a school lunch – whether they usually 

have a school lunch or if they usually have 

sandwiches…. If you do not want your child 

to have a school lunch, please let the school 

office know by Monday 9th May. 

Further details about this day may follow 

closer to the time. 

God bless 

Mr Lobb 

 

 

Wednesday 25th May 


